
August 24, 2022 

Hey Julie, 

Reaching out to unfortunately send my letter of resignation from the Vergas city council as I am moving 
out of town. It has been a pleasure representing the city of Vergas and working with you all for almost 
four years now. My resignation will take place as of September 13th. Thanks again for the 
great opportunity and experience.  

Regards,  

Logan Dahlgren 


